Scholarship Opportunities

The Long Island Latino Teachers Association
Scholarship and the Matthew Moore Scholarship
are offering a $500 dollar scholarship to any
qualifying senior, undergraduate, or graduate
student who is pursuing a career in education,

school social work, or school psychology.

Visit our website www.lilta.org for the
application and instructions on how to apply.
Simply look for the scholarships page under
Programs & Conference.
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The application deadline is May 15.



